## **Paul Schilling**

Subject:

FW: Santo's Wood Fired Pizza Restaurant Chickee Hut Expansion Request

From: Jensen Beach Chamber <look@jensenbeachchamber.com>

Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 3:34 PM

To: Stacey Hetherington <shetherington@martin.fl.us>

Cc: Comish < Comish@martin.fl.us>

Subject: Santo's Wood Fired Pizza Restaurant Chickee Hut Expansion Request



May 21, 2021

The Honorable Stacey Hetherington Chair, Martin County Commissioners 2401 SE Monterey Road Stuart FL 34996

Dear Commissioner Heatherington,

One of the top destination restaurants in Jensen Beach is Santo's Wood Fired Pizza Restaurant, 1319 NE Sunview Terrace. The restaurant wishes to make repairs to their outdoor chickee hut roof that currently covers only half of their existing patio dining space.

The owner is asking the county to approve expanding the chickee hut roof to cover the entire outdoor patio space while making the repairs to the existing roof. This improvement will allow patrons to comfortably enjoy an outdoor dining experience without having to move because of a rain shower. Currently the owner has to close off half of the existing outdoor seating during rain events.

On behalf of the Jensen Beach Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors, please support this request by the owner, and make any modification to the rules needed to accommodate the expansion of the Santo's Wood Fired Pizza Restaurant chickee hut. As we all recover from the pandemic, your support for our local restaurant and tourism industries is greatly appreciated.

Ronald E. Rose, President CEO
Jensen Beach Chamber of Commerce
Jensen Beach Community Center
1912 NE Jensen Beach Boulevard
Jensen Beach, FL 34957
w: (772) 334-3444
c: (772) 341-6772
Ron@JensenChamber.com
www.JensenChamber.com